
SGA MINUTES 

09.24.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Jeeah Kim Kayla Ho Bokyeong Kim Narae Kim Mr. Barry 

Bake Elenitoba-

Johnson 

Eden Fillingim Yang Chi Yun Ha Ms. Millender 

Derek Ricafort Razariah Stokes    

Jacob Kim Nova Davis Olivia Yoo Naria 

Khristoforova 

 

Novita Whillock Jeffrey Jeffrey Mekhi Williams Maura Walldorf  

Liana Jayasena     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Liana Jayasena 

Thought of the day: “To bring about change, you must not be afraid to take the first step. We will 

fail when we fail to try.” 

Liana reminds to take that first step. Don’t be scared or afraid to try because you think you may 

fail. You automatically fail when you don’t try. 

Sergeant at Arms, Novita Whillock 

School Spirit Committee will be having their first meeting this week. They will also be planning 

club fair in the upcoming weeks, working alongside Club Life Committee. Novita is also 

planning Wind Down Week which are mini events on the week before hell week for students to 

take a quick break and relax before getting back to their studies. 

Secretary, Jacob Kim 

SGA Bios and Pictures that will go on the SGA portal of the ASMS website are due September 

30th. The Bio can be a short paragraph about yourself. SGA suggestion box locations were 

discussed. Nova brought up the idea that the cafe and 1st floor Student Center are good places 

because lots of students are in these locations. 

Treasurer, Derek Ricafort 



Derek stated the SGA budgets for this year. Then he said next meeting SGA sponsored clubs will 

be voted upon. Model UN had an extension on their deadline because the past sponsor recently 

retired so they are looking for a new sponsor. Derek also requested the SGA to start looking at 

the club applications to get an idea of what each club is like for the voting next week. Summaries 

on their reputations from last year and planned events will be sent out in a detailed document.  

Club fair is only for SGA sponsored clubs. Because of the budget, some of the tri-folds from last 

year will be reused for clubs that were already approved last year.  

Vice President, Bake Elenitoba-Johnson 

Activities Committee’s main goal this year will be to bring back past year’s traditions and set 

new ones. AC has their first meeting this Friday. Winter Formal and Prom venues are being 

worked on at the moment. 

President, Jeeah Kim 

One of Jeeah’s main initiatives was Future Fairs. This will be catered toward younger students to 

explore future careers in a fun and friendly way. This will be done sometime in the fall or spring 

and Initiatives Committee will be meeting to discuss this later this week. ASMS plan on hosting 

chess club and science club for Montessori. Mrs. Frey also wanted SGA to promote keeping 

campus clean. So the Student Relations committee will make a video and everyone in SGA is 

required to bring 1 meme to the next meeting. Dr. Rambo mentioned the idea of people going to 

Mega Musical Chairs at the University of South Alabama. Contact Jeeah if interested and she 

will put you on this list. 

SGA Advisors, Mr. Barry and Ms. Millender 

The advisors both welcomed everyone in SGA. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 

Mekhi made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Novita seconded. 


